
 
 
High School Summer Feeding: 
 
 
The High School Cafeteria will be open again this summer from ​from Thursday, June 28 – 
Wednesday, August 8 (closed on July 4th). 
 
 
Breakfast and Lunch will be sold daily from 9:00 a.m.-11:30 a.m. 
 
Morning Break: 
 
We will offer…Bagels, Muffins, Fresh Fruit, Yogurt, Breakfast Sandwiches, Bottled 
Water, Assorted Juices, Hot Chocolate, etc. 
 
Grab and Go Lunch: 
 
We will offer...Assorted Wrap Sandwiches, Pizza, Hummus and Pita, Salads and Daily Lunch 
Specials! 
 All lunches are served with choice of milk, fruit and vegetables. 
We always have available….Ice Cold Bottled Water and Seltzer. 
 
If your child currently receives free or reduced lunch, their eligibility will continue 
through the Summer. 
 
For more information, contact: Kirsten Nelson 978-264- 4700 x3221 
 
 
Email address: knelson@abschools.org 
 
Have a wonderful summer! 
 
It has been a pleasure serving your children throughout the year. 
 


